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April 7, 2019

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about child abuse. Your shameful policy of child ab-

duction highlights the shocking immorality and incompetence of your ad-

ministration. First you hid the policy, erasing any possible deterrent effect

and leaving only its viciousness. Then it was rolled out with no plan leaving

thousands of children lost in your system. After an outcry you ended the

policy, but with no thought of mitigating the damage. In Judge Sabraw’s

courtroom you have consistently acted in bad faith. There was the claim

that an agency with 80,000 employees couldn’t possibly locate those kid-

napped. There was the move to increase the paperwork required of parents

causing months of delay. There was the move for ICE to entrap people

collecting their children. There was the denial that there were abductions

before the official announcement and then the move to oppose any help

reuniting such children. This week this same large agency has claimed that

it will take two years to even track down the estimated several thousand

remaining cases.

Please assure me that you will resign.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our respect for human rights.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


